
 

 

 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees/Dr. Randy Shaver 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  October 12, 2010 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  17 

Description:  Cash $499.19 

Given By:  Lawndale Elementary PTO 

Purpose:  To purchase flip video cameras for school use. 

Site:   Lawndale School 

Presented By: Dr. Terry Harbin 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  18 

Description:  Cash $2,005.00 

Given By:  Rankin Elementary PTO 

Purpose:  School Use 

Site:   Rankin School 

Presented By: Anna Guntharp 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  19 

Description:  Cash $1,000.00 

Given By:  T V A 

Purpose:  For discovery lab at Carver 

Site:   Carver Elementary School 

Presented By: Brenda Robinson 

 

Donation # 2010-2011 –  20 

Description:  Cash $200.00 

Given By:  Kiwanis Club 

Purpose:  Media Center Use 

Site:   Carver Elementary School 

Presented By: Brenda Robinson 

 


